
From: Jake Scott
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Parking minimums policy change
Date: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 6:29:50 AM

Hello, my name is Jake Scott. I live in the West 7th neighborhood and I am writing to express
support for eliminating parking minimums. 

Thank you. 
-- 
Sent from Gmail Mobile
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